SUPPORTING INCLUSION THROUGH THE ARTS

During Childhood Services Week we are encouraging services to hold their own
Festival of the Arts, providing lots of opportunities for children to engage in
different arts experiences that enrich children's learning and support their

holistic development.

Services can put their own plan together for the week, or use the following as
a guide or mix and match as they wish.
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@} A day of creating in the outdoors using loose parts,
junk and found natural materials.

#FANTASY FRIDAY
A day of storytelling, dress up, drama and puppetry.
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https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_H0eqgzPzRBWFaJ22sx_CLA
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_H0eqgzPzRBWFaJ22sx_CLA
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_6pmRzd2eTnK7le0bHQVo8w
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_zGh2DGjKQa-IMFly8u1NYw

